



Phone: 570.421.8300 Fax: 570.421.5575 Web: www.eaststroudsburgboro.org

March 22, 2023

Secretary Deb Haaland Department of the Interior U.S. Geological Surveys 1849 C Street, N.W. Washington DC 20240

Re: Renaming the Sambo Creek and The Little Sambo Creek

Dear Secretary Haaland,

The Borough of East Stroudsburg strongly supports the renaming of the Sambo Creek and the Little Sambo Creek. At the March 21, 2023, Borough Council Meeting the Borough Council of the Borough of East Stroudsburg voted in favor of supporting the changing of the names of both creeks.

Thank you,

Brian S. Bond

Borough of East Stroudsburg

Council Member - Erika Huber (6th Ward)